Reminders and News for Wed., Feb. 6th
· We will meet in IACC 116 again this Tues. 
· Post your answers to the O'Brien and Moore questions sheets by class time. Put these in our Blackboard Discussion Board "Notepad" forum. You'll see a thread for each question sheet titled, "COMPLETED O'BRIEN/MOORE QUESTION SHEET." Just open that thread and reply to it, attaching your work to the reply. 

· Please don't forget to post any material in Word 97-2003; NOT Word 2007. You might check anything you've already posted to be sure you formatted the work correctly.

· If you get confused by the Blackboard stuff, just hand your work in as hardcopy or ask me for help.

· Post your finished "Truth" stories either shortly before class time or right when you get to class. Put these in the Discussion Board forum titled, "TO TELL THE TRUTH: Sec. 1, Wed. Class."

· We'll talk about the flash fiction option (of your Fiction Project), so be sure to have read that on the project assignment sheet, which you can access at this link:
http://www.ndsu.nodak.edu/instruct/cinichol/CreativeWriting/323/FictionProject.htm
· We will finally do some WORKSHOPPING! Be sure to carefully read the work which Chris, Rachel, and David are supposed to email us by noon on Tues. the 5th.  This work should also be posted in our Discussion Board "Workshop" forum (as a back-up).
I think that's it. If anything's unclear, or if I've goofed up the instructions in some way, let me know!

